
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hello, 

Sonica Bruce 
Friday, May 08, 2015 3:14 PM 
Dorothy Menasco 
Alturas Utilities, LLC 

Per our phone conversation dated 5/8/2015, I would like for you to remove Document No. 01523-15 from Docket No. 
090477-WU and place in Docket No. 140219-WU. Furthermore, the docket no. referenced in the document is incorrect 
and should have been referenced as Docket No. 140219-WU. 
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